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April 19, 2013

Commissioner Charles L. Williams








Department of Streets and Sanitation

121 N. LaSalle, Suite 700

Chicago, IL  60602
Dear Commissioner Williams,

KAB, in partnership with The Coca-Cola Foundation, is pleased to formally offer to the City of Chicago, a total of 50,000 recycling carts over the next five years to support Mayor Emanuel’s and your efforts to increase residential recycling.  We believe that providing new recycling carts, combined with proven communication techniques, will help to make recycling more convenient as well as help to build a sense of community pride around a recycling norm. 

KAB looks forward to working with the City to track the increased amount of recyclable materials likely to be recovered annually from the placement of these new carts.  The increased quantity of recyclables will bring financially benefit to the City while also helping to control litter and preserve the aesthetic value of your neighborhoods.
We look forward to continuing to work with you to increase recycling and build vibrant communities that are socially connected, environmentally healthy and economically sound.

Sincerely,
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Matthew M. McKenna

President and CEO 
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